
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Congratulates Yezidis on the Yezidi New Year

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakeem, head of the National Iraqi Alliance, congratulated the Yezidis on the

Yezidi New Year. His eminence tweeted on Wednesday 14/4/2021, “From the heart and with feelings

of love and citizenship, we congratulate the loved ones of the dear Yezidi religion in Iraq and

world on the Yezidi New Year. Praying to Allah the Most High and Mighty to bless the brethren

of the homeland and fate with graciousness, goodness and blessings. Reiterating the need to

compensate this inherent Iraqi component for the chapter of materialistic and moral terrorist

oppression endured at the hands of terrorist gangs.


